
Vice-Chancellor Scholarship 2022/23 
Postgraduate Research (PHD) Supporting Statement 

from Academic Supervisor  
 
The Vice-Chancellor Scholarship is the University’s flagship scholarship programme for International 
Students to attract academically excellent students. The PGR scholarship will cover 50% of the 
student’s tuition fees for each year of study. It is open to any students paying international fee 
levels that: 

• have an offer to study a research degree at Bangor University starting in the academic year 
2022/23, 

• are self-funding, 
• have achieved or are on track to achieve the equivalent of a UK 1st class bachelor degree 

and / or a Distinction at UK Masters’. 
 
Please provide an academic statement to support the student’s scholarship application and email 
to p.j.dowdney@bangor.ac.uk at the Doctoral School before the scholarship application deadline: 
6th June, 2022, 5pm UK time. 
 
This academic statement should be completed by the student’s lead research supervisor.  
 
Any questions please contact Penny Dowdney p.j.dowdney@bangor.ac.uk at the Doctoral School 
 

Student’s Surname: Student’s First Name: 

Student Banner ID:  

Academic School: 
Research Topic: 

Please provide a statement to support the student’s scholarship application. 
Maximum 200 words 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please provide your details below: 
  First Name  Surname 
  School  

  Email ID   

  Signature: 

 

 

 

Date: 
 

mailto:p.j.dowdney@bangor.ac.uk
mailto:p.j.dowdney@bangor.ac.uk


 
  (electronic signature is acceptable) 

 

 


